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Wednesday 6th September 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer(s) 
 

PE Kits – Years 1 - 6 
 

As you will be aware, children are asked to come to school on their PE day wearing their PE kits. Over 
the course of last academic year, there were increasing occasions where children were coming in to 
school on their PE day wearing clothes other than PE kits – in some instances, wearing clothing that 
was unsuitable for a PE lesson.  
 
As a reminder, our school PE kit consists of: 

- Red t-shirt (ideally a plain red t-shirt – we sell these in the school office for £3 each) 
- Black shorts or jogging bottoms (dark grey is okay too) 
- Appropriate footwear – trainers or pumps 

If the PE lesson will be outdoors and the weather is colder, children are welcome to wear their school 
jumper or cardigan as an extra layer – or a plain black hoodie/jacket. 
 
From next week, if a child comes in to school on a PE day without their kit or with incorrect PE kit on, 
they will be given a spare kit from school to change in to.  
 
We appreciate your support as we try to make the quality of school sports at Dane Bank as high as it 
can be. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Joanne Lennon 
Headteacher  
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